Dear [teacher/head teacher name],
It has been brought to my/our attention/My child has informed me that Year_/class_ are currently learning about topic.
I/we appreciate your hard work and know that you will have prepared some fantastic resources. However, as the parent of a vegan child in your class, I/we wish to ask you to please ensure that your resources for this topic are vegan-inclusive.
You may, or may not, know that veganism is a protected philosophy and way of living which seeks to exclude — as far as is possible and practicable — all forms of exploitation of, and cruelty to, animals for food, clothing or any other purpose. From my/our perspective non-human animals should not be used or abused by humans; therefore our/my child will not feel comfortable taking part in this learning unless your resources are vegan-inclusive.
To avoid indirect discrimination, and so that the children do not miss out on this learning, could I/we please ask that you be mindful in referring to historical/cultural events. I/We appreciate that you are teaching facts and they should be taught correctly, but please can you avoid celebrating or re-enacting non-human animal sacrifice or suffering as that would make my/our child feel uncomfortable.
If you would like any further information, The Vegan Society has lots of useful resources and can support your staff in developing their vegan-inclusive practice with CPD accredited training.
A concise guide for educators on how to provide a vegan-inclusive education can be found here.
I/We have not made this request lightly, as I/We know how hard you work and how far in advance you must plan your termly work and activities.
Thank you for reading this letter. I/We would be more than happy to work in partnership with you on any issues raised because of my/our request.

Yours sincerely,
[Sender name]

